

Weekly Mass Schedule

Mon: 10am Tue: 7pm Wed: 10am

Thur 7pm (Novena Prayers)

Fri: 10am

Sat: 7pm (Vigil) Sun: 9am & 11am

CONFESSIONS Thursday before Mass,

Saturday 12noon

Thank you to all Parishioners for their contributions last week,

Weekly Collection: £1186.18

Graveyard Gate Collection: £688.45

Education of students: £629.30



Good luck today to the Primary 4's from St Mary's primary school who will be making their First Communion at 11am Mass.

Tea/coffee and <u>ice cream</u> will be served in the Community Centre after, all parishioners are very welcome to come along and celebrate this special occasion.

<u>Corpus Christi Sunday 29th May 2016</u> We would like to invite the children who made their First Communion this year in the Parish or elsewhere to join us at 11am Mass in their Communion clothes. They will be invited forward during the Communion rite to receive Holy Communion at the Altar.

<u>Eucharistic Ministers and Readers rotas</u> are now available for collection in the Sacristy. <u>We need new volunteers for the Offertory Procession</u>, if you or anyone in your family is interested please put your name on the sheet in the porch or speak to one of the members of our Parish team.

Year of Mercy, Holy Door at Clonard We have a few seats left on the bus leaving on Thursday at 6pm to the Holy Door at Clonard. If you would like to join us please contact the Parish office on Tuesday of put your name on the list in the porch of the Church. £5 per person.

KNOCK 2016 The annual Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock will take place on Sunday 12th June. A bus will leave the Parish if there are sufficient numbers. Contact Annie McVeigh if you are interested in going as soon as possible 02892651149. More details about Pilgrimage Season April 24th – October 9th in Knock are available on the notice board.

Parish Priest: Fr Declan Mulligan Tel: Office 028 92651 214#####

Priest in Residence: Fr J O'Sullivan Tel: 028 92652 301

Parish Email Address: <u>parishofaandb@yahoo.co.uk</u> Facebook: Parish of A & B EMERGENCIES AND SICK CALLS: 07831934756

St Vincent De Paul Contact Number: 07810036763/07745785181

CEMETERY SUNDAY 2016

We had a very large crowd at Cemetery Sunday this year. Last year, there were several complaints about the PA system. We tested the parish PA system used previously and it appeared to work fine. Unfortunately, on the day it did not perform well when tested between Masses. Mass goers were made aware of this and asked them to congregate for the initial prayers as close to the front as possible. However, most people remained at their graves and with the level of noise from such a large crowd, the majority were unable to hear. Apologies for this. We are considering installing a PA system in St. Patrick's graveyard but this will be expensive. If you or a family member would like to fundraise for the PA system, join the choir or any other parish group, it would be very much appreciated.

Anam Cara is holding its monthly Parent Evening on Wed 25th of May 2016 from 19:30 to 21:00 in the Armagh City Hotel, 2 Friary Road, Armagh, BT60 4FR. Anam Cara Services are available free of charge to all bereaved parents.

You are warmly invited to Christ the Redeemer Parish Mission in preparation of James O'Reilly's ordination to the Priesthood. Wednesday 8th June to Friday 10th June 2016 starting each night at 7.30pm in Christ the Redeemer Church, Lagmore. For more information check Christ the Redeemer Facebook page.

Aghagallon Preschool invites you to a treasure hunt followed by balloon modelling, face painting, jumping clay workshop, tea/coffee and buns on Sunday 19 June from 3-5pm in St Patrick's Primary School. Admission £3. Everyone welcome and all children MUST be accompanied by an adult.

Recently Deceased

John McNally

Frank McCorry

Hugh Fitzpatrick

Anniversaries at this time

Pat McKeveney Anniv Mass Tue 24th May at 7pm Sarah Lavery Anniv Mass Sun 29th May at 11am

Bridie O'Dowd (10) Rosena Walsh

Ultan Mac Morrow (5)

All insertions for the bulletin please leave in the Parochial house red post box, phone 02892651214 during Parish Office hours or email before 4pm on Tuesday